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Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital

Upper Byron Place

Clifton

Bristol

BS8 1JU
INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Friday 22nd June 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

Saturday 23rd June
· The site will be non-operational, closed and alarmed.

The week ahead
· Piling works for the basement of the new Hospital building will be ongoing around the footprint of the new building.

· In tandem with the piling works, concrete deliveries to site will continue, utilising standard ready mix concrete lorries.

· With the piling works ongoing, delivery of quantities of steel work to site will continue.

· Spoil generated by the piling works will be removed from site utilising the ‘muck away’ lorries.

· Installation of new drainage runs will commence.

· Additional site cabins will be delivered to site. These will be located to the rear of the Grade II* listed building.

Best regards,

Steve 









Steve Nicholson

Nuffield Health Site Manager

Chesterfield Re-development Project

Telephone: 07917 240937
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com






